
 

 

 

                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                    

 

 

        

 

        Newsletter 3 Summer Term         
             

                                                                                                                                                                                                                             

Friday 11th May 2018                                                                                                

 

 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

 

 

Walk to School Week 

Well done to all the children who have taken part so enthusiastically in “Walk to School” week.  The 

weather has been (mostly) perfect and it has been great to see children from Minnows to Sharks 

walking round the field together.  Thank you to all the parents who have supported this by 

encouraging their children and walking with them.   

 

Year 6 Girls’ Football  

On Thursday 17th May the Year 6 girls played a football match against Langford Village.  It was a 

pleasure to watch the girls play; they showed fantastic sportsmanship and resilience.  Although they 

lost, they kept battling to the end – a brilliant performance all round.  Well done Fritwell girls! 

 

 

Year 5 & 6 Cricket Festival 

On Wednesday the Year 5 

and 6 children attended a 

cricket festival at The 

Bicester School.  There were 

six schools participating, all 

with a number of teams, and 

everyone had a very 

energetic day.  Well done to 

the Year 5 boys’ team and the 

girls ‘A’ team, who both 

managed to win within their  

groups and will progress on to the North Oxfordshire finals.   

 

 

 

 



 

 

SATs Tests 

Congratulations to the Year 6 children for their efforts in the SATS tests last week.  Hopefully they can 

now enjoy the rest of the summer term with their exams behind them.  Well done also to the Year 2 

children who have completed their tests too. 

 

 

“Stay and Play” 

As per the letter which you received last week, the Stay and Play group will commence on Friday 8th 

June, and every Friday thereafter, from 9.30 a.m. to 11.00 a.m.  There will be no Stay and Play on 

Friday 29th June as this is Sports Day.  A voluntary £1 contribution towards tea and coffee at these 

sessions would be much appreciated. 

 

 

Reminder from Fresh Start 

Please make sure that you order your child’s meals before the deadline next Tuesday 29th May.  If you 

have not done so, and received confirmation from them, your child will not receive meals in the first 

week of term. 

 

 

Class Photographs 

Class photographs will take place on Thursday 7th June.  Please make sure that your child is looking 

clean and smart and wearing the correct uniform! 

 

 

I hope that you all have a restful half term and come back  

recharged for the last part of this academic year.  

 

 

Kind regards, 

 

Debbie McLeod 

Headteacher 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

SCHOOL DIARY 

 

 

Fri 25th May – Start of Half Term 

Mon 4th Jun – Inset Day 

Tues 5th Jun – Back to School 

Thurs 7th Jun – School Class Photographs 

Wed 13th Jun – KS2 Quad Kids 

Tues 19th Jun – New Parents Evening 

Thurs 21st Jun – Music Concert 

Wed 27th Jun – Year 3/4 Inclusion Festival 

Fri 29th Jun – Sports Day 

Tues 3rd Jul – Reserve Sports Day 

Wed 4th Jul – Class Swap Day 

Fri 6th Jul – FoFS Summer Fete 

Wed 11th Jul – Year 4/5/6 Play Dress Rehearsal 

Thurs 12th Jul – Year 4/5/6 Play Performance 

Thurs 12th Jul – Sticklebacks & Seahorses Trip to Cotswold Wildlife Park 

Wed 18th Jul – Year 6 Presentation Evening 

Thurs 19th Jul – School Disco 

Wed 25th Jul – Leavers’ Service 10am 


